
STPUD customers without water
South Tahoe Public Utility District customers in the States
Street  area  of  South  Lake  Tahoe  are  without  water  this
morning.

This is because of an emergency line shutdown. STPUD hopes to
have service resorted by 12:30pm Aug. 18.

Also without water is the Tahoe Meadows area.

Crew have been working in this area off Tahoe Keys Boulevard
all summer replacing water lines and installing water meters.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/08/stupd-customers-without-water/

